
 

 
CITY MANAGERS REPORT 

Report Period June 28, 2021 – August 5, 2021 
 
Ginger Allen, City Manager 
 
American Rescue Plan Act of 2021:  The City is still on track to receive ARPA Appropriations in the 
amount of $222,434.02.  Half of the funds will be sent to cities on or before October 1, 2021 and the 
other half approximately one year later. Once the money is received staff will bring forth projects 
compatible with the spending requirements for council’s final approval.  All of the required forms for 
the State of Oregon have been filled out and submitted thus far. 
 
Thank You Representative Cate!!:  It is confirmed – the City of Scio will be receiving $235K for two 
community projects:   
 

• $100K  Scio Public Restroom 
• $135K  Parkland Development  

 
These projects can be seen in House Bill 5006 A.  Distribution of these funds are scheduled to occur 
sometime in the fall of 2021. 
 
Public Works Shop Site Cleared:  A local Excavator, Jason Peters, assisted the city with the 
clearing of the S.W. 6th Street property where the new city shop will be built.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


